
 

Blissfield State Bank wants to take this time to remind you of 147 years of 

history and expertise.  With loyal customers like you, we will continue to serve 

you and your banking needs well into the future.   

During these unprecedented times, please remain safe and continue to 

care for your loved ones.  We remain fully committed to exceeding our 

customers’ expectations, and protect the trust built over generations within our 

community.  We take our history of security and safety very seriously and 

assure you that today is no different.  In addition to being well capitalized, we 

are rated 5-Stars and recognized as one of the strongest financial institutions in 

the country by Bauer Financial, the nation’s leading independent bank and 

credit union rating firm. 

 It is important to understand that your deposits held with Blissfield State 

Bank are insured by the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC). The FDIC 

protects you against loss of insured deposits up to the standard amount. The 

standard amount of deposit insurance as determined by the FDIC is currently 

$250,000 per depositor, in some cases you may have additional coverage.  For 

more information on the FDIC, and for assistance in determining your insured 

amount, please click here.  

https://www.fdic.gov/deposit/deposits/faq.html

